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June 16, 2009 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Collaborative Partnership Agreement with Pasco-Hernando Community 

College 
 
The School District has a collaborative partnership agreement with Pasco-Hernando 
Community College to allow students in the Under Age GED Completion Program to 
participate in a college transition program taught by a PHCC instructor at several District 
adult education sites. 
 
Funds from the 2009-10 Adult General Education Grant will be used to provide adult 
students in the Under Age GED Completion Program with opportunities to complete non-
credit college courses, complete College Placement Test requirements and participate in 
PHCC orientation and advisement sessions, while enrolled in the District’s adult education 
program. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the first year of the three year 
agreement with the above-referenced facility.  The first year of the agreements will cover the 
period of July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010.  The contract has been reviewed and approved 
by The School District’s Attorney, Nancy McClain Alfonso.  Should you have any questions 
regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at your 
earliest convenience. 
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